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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Yes on HB 2927 - It just makes sense to use the majority  vote to be law in these elections.  I believe it 
would incentivize the public to get out and vote ,when they know that their vote represents their 
voice,and can make a real difference in the outcome of our elections. 
 
I urge the committee to support this bill and to send it directly to the Senate floor for a vote without 
amending it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. bette koetz 
82168 Hanna Rd 
Dexter, OR 97431-9749 
(541) 937-3841 
 

 


